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Canadians resident in the Arabian peninsula and Gulf
area who are currently outside the area should consider
postponing their return until the situation stabilizes .
Similarly, Canadians who are planning to visit the area affect by
this situation should also consider whether it is essential that
they travel at this time .
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For more information, media representatives may contact :

Media Relations Office
External Affairs and International Trade Canada
(613) 995-1874


